
20th
August

2021

Applications close.
Enrolments must be 
received by the College

22nd
October

2021

12th
November

2021

Letters of Offer will 
be sent to families

Final date for families to 
accept offer from College

Limited spaces are still available 
for all year levels for 2022, 
don’t miss out, apply online now!
www.penola.vic.edu.au/enrol-online

2023 
Enrolments 
‘Education today, empowerment tomorrow, a lifelong love of learning’ 
Mr Chris Caldow - Principal

Applications for Year 7 in 2023 are now open.


